SHSF JUNE NEWS

Experiencing Joy through Faith, Family, and Community

JUNE 2025







In this issue:

- End of Year Events / Last Days of School
- Congratulations Graduates!
- 2024-2025 Book Fees
- Fun Day!

Book Fees for the 2025-2026 School Year

Preschool: \$100 Kindergarten: \$150 Grades 1-5: \$175 Grades 6-8: \$180



End-of-Year Events

Can you believe it is June already?! The last couple weeks can be a bit crazy but are always fun!

Please note events and dismissal times for the remainder of this school year:

Week of June 2nd-6th: Normal dismissal each day.

Wednesday, June 11th: FUN DAY. This is a full day of school. Details below. Dismissal will be at 2:40pm.

Thursday, June 12th: 8th Grade Graduation Mass Please join us to celebrate the 8th graders at 6:00pm at the Church. Liturgical Choir will be singing.

Friday, June 13th: Last Day of School & "Move-Up Day". Students will have the opportunity to go to their next-year's classroom, chat with the teacher, and ask questions. This is also the last day of school. We will walk to church and begin our end-of-year Mass at 10am. Students will be dismissed right at the church at around 11:15am following the Mass. If the weather does not cooperate, Mass and dismissal will be here at the school. Families are invited to celebrate the Mass with us! Preschool and Kindergarten will start with their celebration and Sr. St. Hilary awards for 5th-7th grades will be given at the end

Friday, June 20th: Annual Golf Tournament. Thank you to all the classes for putting together baskets to use at our annual tournament. They are due to the school by Thursday, June 12th.



Congratulations to our graduating 8th graders!
We are proud of you and are excited to see where your futures take you.

Michael Allen Colin Eldred Jackson Frey Jane Galipeau Eammon Gardner-Janeski
Colin Gulley
Eli Lauzon
Ezra Lauzon
Amelia Zazzaro

Morgan McGean Zion Nicholas-Johnson Donovan Smith Brooke Snyder

May God bless you all and provide you guidance and strength for your next adventures.

Thank you to Ms. Remington, Mrs. Hopkins, and Mrs. Becker for their service to our school and we wish them the best on their next adventures!





Fun Day will take place on Wednesday, June 11th. It is a FULL day of school. Please note the following:

- There will be stations/activities that include water!
- Students should have sunscreen applied prior to coming to school.
- Students should wear an appropriate bathing suits (no bikinis allowed). Boys should have a swim shirt or t-shirt on. (This also helps protect from the sun!)
- · Students should wear shoes that are water friendly. Preferably not flip-flops as those can be unsafe to run in.
- Bring a towel and a change of clothes!
- Bring an extra plastic bag for wet clothing.

The Abbey Group WILL NOT be providing a BBQ lunch for students on Fun Day. Instead, the BBQ will take place this Friday, June 6th. There will NOT be a yogurt or sandwich option at the BBQ. If your child does not like hot dogs/ hamburgers/veggie burgers, please send them with a lunch from home on Friday, June 6th.



Summer Office Hours

The school office will be open on Monday through Thursdays from 9:00am-1:00pm.



Pray for Blessed Carlo Acutis The First Millennial Saint

The canonization of Blessed Carlo Acutis was originally scheduled for April 27, 2025, during the Jubilee of Teenagers in Rome. However, this event has been postponed following the death of Pope Francis. The Vatican has not yet announced a new date for the canonization. Acutis was beatified in 2020 and is known for his deep faith and use of technology to spread the Gospel.

Listen **HERE** as the Saints Alive podcast shares an episode of their Hallow exclusive series: Eucharist Alive. You'll get to meet Blessed Carlo and hear him share a story of a Eucharistic Miracle.

As we come to the close of another school year, I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to each of you for your continued partnership in nurturing the minds and hearts of our students. Together, we have built a community rooted in faith, love, and learning with our mission at the center.

This summer, I encourage you to take time to rest, reconnect, and rejoice in God's creation. Whether you're traveling, enjoying quiet moments at home or spending time with loved ones, may your days be filled with joy, peace, and the presence of Christ.

Thank you for allowing us to walk with your children on their journey of growthacademically, socially, and spiritually. We look forward to welcoming you back in August, refreshed and renewed. For those onto another chapter, may God bless your journey wherever it may take you!

Wishing you a safe, happy, and blessed summer!

